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THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR BR ;j g’ DN '§' - §§
Deparment of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR Region IV-MIMAROPA LA
1515 L & S Bldg. Roxas Blvd, Ermita Manila ’ 5o
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Dear Sir/Madam:

Greetings!

’Bfu(/ Wh Te FfMT ‘a(‘}c sie
This is to reiterate my request for thejcopy of Map Lot no. 3713 PLS-1117-D in Barangay Sta.
Lucia, Puerto Princesa City Palawarl.! Attached here with a copy of PENRO Memorandum
dated May 04, 2020 for your reference.

I am looking forward to your prompt and favorable response to my request.

Thank you and more power.

Sincerely yours,

Purok Zigzag, Brgy. Luzviminda
Puerto Princesa City Palawan

Copy furnished:

Director, legal Affairs Service

DENR Central Office

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
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Republic of the Philippines
§ Department of Environment and Natural Resources
f

MIMAROPA REGION
wmm® Y PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
W Province of Palawan
May 04, 2020

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

Denr-Mimaropa,1515 L & S Bldg.

Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
ATTENTION . The Assistant Regional Director For Technical Services

The Chief, Surveys And Mapping Division

FROM . The Provincial Of Environment And
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : REQUEST OF MR. EDSEL B. DARAS SR. A COPY OF
MAP COVERING LOT NO. 3713, PLS-1117-D IN

BARANGAY STA. LUCIA, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY
PALAWAN
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Referred is the letter dated March 9, 2020 from Mr. Edsel B. Daras requesting for a

copy of the map covering Lot 3713, PLS 1117-D at barangay Sta. Lucia, Puerto Princesa City,
Palawan.

Requested data are not available in this office level hence it is forwarded for
consideration.

For the PENRO:

Chief TSD/Office In-Charge

Copy Fumnished:
Mr. Edsel B. Daras
Purok Zigzag, Brgy. Luzviminda
PPC, Palawan

Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
Telefax (048) 433-5638/email add:denrpalawan@yahoo.com




